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Issue 10 

Newsletter Date: 14th February 2020 

Head Teacher’s Notice Board 
Dear Children, Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
It has been a pleasure seeing so many of you attend our Learning Journey Reviews this week.  It was lovely 
chatting to the children and parents about how their children are progressing in their learning. 
 
The children in Year 2 had a very exciting Thursday when they had some very special visitors!  The Fire Brigade 
came into speak to the children in assembly and the children got to go out and visit their fire engine. The had a 
great time spraying the hose across the playground and watching Miss McCulloch trying on some of the fire 
protective clothing and equipment. 
 
This led into all children in Year 2 becoming ‘town criers and evacuating the school this afternoon as a fire drill. 
In class, they have been learning about the Great Fire of London and have been comparing methods of 
communication between 1666 and the modern day. Children were ‘town criers’ to evacuate the building and 
timed how long it took to get the whole school out of the building. They then compared this to how long it 
usually takes to evacuate the whole school and the positive impact of modern methods of communication.  
 
Thank you so so much for your continued generosity for our Sponsored silence.  We have been busy counting 
up the money this week and look forward to having a grand total when we return. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The staff are looking forward to our ‘Book Week’ launch which starts on the 24th-28th February.  Please see 
attached newsletter with all the exciting activities the children will be doing during the week. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely half term. 
 
L Casey 

Nurture-Believe-Inspire-Achieve 



Year 1 Robin Assembly  
12.3.2020@9.05am 

Year 1 Sparrow Assembly  
19.3.2020@9.05am 

School Uniform 
Polite reminder: Children are not permitted to wear jewellery to School. Where ears have been pierced, only 
studs size 1-2mm round are allowed to be worn. Watches should only be digital or analogue, they should not 

be ‘smart watches’. 

Parking outside the school 
 

Please do not block the entrances of our neighbouring residents. 
 

Please ensure your vechicles are switched off to reduce carbon emissions. 
 

Please ensure you show courtesy and kindess towards both Danson motorists and other road users. 
 

 

Sickness  
 

If your child has had sickness and diarrhoea they can 
not return to school until 48 hours after the last event.   

 
 

Safeguarding-Medical Information/Medicines 
Please ensure you inform the office of any changes to 
your child’s medical information and complete all 
necessary paperwork/checks. Staff will not administer 
medicine unless this is done. 

 

School Dinners/Packed Lunch 
Polite reminder-Please note that changing options to 

packed lunch and school dinner choice are only 
permitted on a half termly basis.   

 

Injury/Breakage 
If your child has sustained a significant injury or bone 
breakage at home, they must be presented to the 
School Office with a parent/person designated by the 
parent to complete a Care Plan before they are 
reintegrated back into School.  Failure to do this will 
result in your child not being able to attend School until 
this has been done. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


